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Dear Parents        

We are pleased to inform you that we have booked a residential trip to Hindleap Warren in Ashdown 

Forest for the children who will be in Holly Class during the next academic year. The residential trip will 

be for two nights (three days) from Wednesday 12th November – Friday 14th November 2025. 

The trip will be a fantastic opportunity for the children and will include lots of new skills, challenges and 

exciting team building activities. It promises to be a lot of fun! 

Although it is a little way off, we do need to confirm numbers before we finish for the summer. With 

this is mind, we have a parent presentation in Holly Class on Thursday 26th June 2025 at 2.45pm where 

we will answer any questions you or your child may have. It will also give us the opportunity to discuss the 

residential trip in more detail where you will be given payment information and consent forms which will 

need to be completed and returned to the office before the holidays, to confirm your child’s place. 

Please could you confirm if you will be attending the presentation on 26th June at 2.45pm. If you have 

any further questions, please contact the school office. 

Kind Regards 

Rachel West 

Executive Headteacher 

 


